
 

 

 

 

 
 
To: All Riverside County EMS Providers 
 All Riverside County Paramedic Receiving Centers 

From:  Bruce Barton, EMS Agency Director  

 
RE:    Notification of Suspicious Activity 

 
Date:  June 11, 2011 
 

 
 
On June 10, 2011, the Riverside County EMS Agency received notification that a local ambulance company 
reportedly had individuals on their premises asking unusual questions about ambulance equipment and 
property.  Law enforcement authorities have been made aware of the occurrence and are looking into the 
incident.  We are requesting that your organization be on the lookout for anyone asking unusual or 
suspicious questions about EMS, hospital, ambulance or fire department equipment and or operations.  
Please contact your local law enforcement agency to report any suspicious activity (communications, 
contacts, or interactions).  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the EMS Agency at (951) 358-5029 or after hours at (951) 712-
3342.   
 
 
 
 
 


